
An Invitation To Attend
Barrie North Collegiate’s

Grade 8 Open House

Welcome Future Vikings! Grade 8 students and their parents/guardians are invited to
visit Barrie North Collegiate on this very special night!

Students and their guardians/parents will have the opportunity to:

✔ Attend the 6:30pmWelcome Presentation in the cafeteria or arrive at your
convenience to tour the school!

✔ Visit the different department areas with their unique interactive displays.
✔ Gain information about all aspects of high school including tips for a successful

start, course pathway information and extra-curricular activities available at
North.

✔ Meet the members of our school’s Administration, Student Council, Student
Success, Resource, Guidance Services and community partners!

✔ Watch a video made by BNC’s Communication Technology Department showcasing
the spirit at BNC – AND see photos of students taken at November’s ‘Picture yourself
at North’ Day!


